
For amendments to projects that previously have been coordinated with THPOs but need additional 
THPO notification due to scope changes (e.g., design refinements, scope changes, etc.): 

• Project teams should forward the original THPO notification email, and re-enter the ‘DOT DL 
THPOs’ email address in the ‘To’ line (DOTDLTHPOs@dot.wi.gov) 

• On the ‘Cc’ line, project teams should add the Regional Tribal Liaison and Tribal Leaders from 
the address distribution list. 

• Add ‘Amended’ to the front of the Subject line. 
• Add the following text to the start of your new email: 

o “The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT), in cooperation with the Federal 
Highway Administration (FHWA), has amended the undertaking described in the [date] email 
below to also include…[relevant project scope changes]” 

• Attach an updated project location map. 

For further information, please refer to the procedures outlined in FDM 26-5-1.1.5 or in the Guidance 
on Email Tribal Notification document. Any questions should be directed to Lynn Cloud or Katie 
Kaliszewski. 

Example Amended THPO Email Notification –   

mailto:DOTDLTHPOs@dot.wi.gov
https://wisconsindot.gov/Documents/doing-bus/eng-consultants/cnslt-rsrces/environment/Triballeadersmailmerge.xlsx
https://wisconsindot.gov/rdwy/fdm/fd-26-05.pdf#fd26-5-1
https://wisconsindot.gov/Documents/doing-bus/eng-consultants/cnslt-rsrces/environment/thponotifguidance.docx
https://wisconsindot.gov/Documents/doing-bus/eng-consultants/cnslt-rsrces/environment/thponotifguidance.docx

